
Life and Work – November 24, 2024 
 

We accept the following donations to the Memorial Fund: 
* In Memory of Bruce and Edna Hunt from Hal and Winnie Stanley and 
from Harold and Betty Grandy. 
 
We accept the following donation to the General Fund: 
* In Memory of Tom Rose and Bruce Hunt from Eric and May King 
 
We acknowledge a donation to the Music Fund/Senior Choir from Vera 
Marshall 
 
Worship Assistants: Beginning in Advent, we are looking to have 
Worship Assistants. If you are interested in helping in any way, please 
let Rev. James know at james@stjamesuc.org 
 
Pub Theology Next Week: Thursday, November 28 at 7:00 pm, Guv'nor 
Pub. Do you have a question or idea about faith, spirituality or ethics? 
Join in the conversation. No question is too big or too small. 
 
Wild Light Spiritual Oasis (Forest Church) Contemplative 
Writing: Today, November 24th at 3PM. After meeting in the parking 
lot of the Autism Society, we will go for a reflective walk in the area 
around the pond. We will then regroup inside to do some contemplative 
writing on the experience. 
 
Christmas Decorating: Looking to get into the Christmas spirit? We need 
your help to decorate the sanctuary for the season. Especially needed 
are some tall people (or those who are not afraid of heights)  who can 
help with our 12-foot tree and hanging the lights along the sides of the 
sanctuary.  We will be starting at 10:00 am on Saturday, November 30. 
Snacks and beverages will be available. Time frame will depend on the 
number of volunteers we have to assist as it must be completed on that 
day.  So, if you have an hour or two to spare, a warm welcome awaits. 
No advance notice is necessary.  
 
Blue Christmas Service: December 17 at 7 pm. A reflective service for 
all who feel blue during the holidays, especially because of a recent 
death, illness, break up or any other loss. 
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St. James Merry and Bright Bake Sale:  Don’t have time to bake your 
Christmas cookies, cakes or treats?  Let us help you out!  On Sunday, 
December 15th directly after the worship service we will be hosting a 
Christmas Bake sale, including breads, cookies, homemade fudge and 
more.  Lunch we will be serving, baked beans, soup, hot dogs and 
muffins for a free-will offering  We hope to see you all there.  We are 
accepting donations for the bake sale on Saturday evening Dec 14th from 
4 – 6 pm. All donations are welcome. 
 
St. James Calendar: 2025 Calendars are available to purchase. If you 
wish to buy one, please contact the office during regular business hours. 
The cost is $20. 
 
Free Books: We have Old Red Hymn Books, plus Good News Translation, 
and Books of the Psalms that are free to anyone that would like to take 
them. They are located in the back of the foyer. 
 
Free for the taking: We have a sewing basket with pinking shears, and 
some yarn if anyone would like to have it. Please contact the office for 
information. 
 
Gower’s 52nd Online Auction is now open for bidding! Our auction 
offers a variety of items ranging from original art to gift certificates 
from local businesses, golf balls to sailing on Conception and Trinity Bay, 
quality China and glassware to a fireplace that would fit any décor. This 
year, our auction will be accessible through Bartlett’s Auctions, which 
hosts it online at no cost. We are grateful to them for this service. 
Bidding will be open until Sunday, November 24, at 7:00 p.m. You will 
need an account to bid. If you have questions, click How to Bid or the 
FAQ at the top of the page. The link for the Auction 
is https://bartlettauctions.com/auctions/24636-52nd-annual-gower-
street-united-church-fall-auction 
 
Topsail United Fall Craft and Bake Sale: Topsail United Church will be 
hosting a Fall Craft & Bake Sale on Saturday November 30 from 10 until 1 
P.M.  All are Welcome.  
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White Gift Sunday: It's the time of year for generosity 
and giving to those in need. As usual, St. James is collecting 
donations for Stella's Circle's clients!  Donations can be made to 
St. James United Church Office. We will bring to Stella’s Circle 
directly. 
 

 
 
 
 
              
        
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 


